
A Special Announcement 

 

from BLIA 

 

***JULY 4 FIREWORKS LOCATION REVEALED*** 

  

Finally, we can all enjoy one of the long-standing Bay Lake traditions, Fireworks on the Lake!   

  

In order to comply with current Covid restrictions, the show will be held on the water at dusk 

between the southeast end of Malkerson Island and Bird Island (see map). With the show being 

fired from floats, we’ll see many high, bright and loud works, but will not experience the land-

based features from past years. 

  

In light of the current situation with the Covid-19, please make decisions that are safe for you, 

your family, and friends. The new location is intended to limit the size of the crowd to comply 

with guidelines.  Shoreline seating at Ruttgers will be limited to resort guests. 

  

If you are attending by boat, the Minnesota DNR recommends the following boat safety 

guidelines: 

  

➤ Consider boating only with those in your household. 

➤ If you boat with people not from your household, limit passengers as needed to maintain a 

minimum six-foot distance between people from different households at all times, recognizing 

that vessel size and design affects capacity. 

➤ Maintain a minimum of six-foot separation between boats. Beaching or rafting with other 

boats is not allowed. 

➤ When launching/loading your boat, give those ahead of you plenty of time and space to finish 

launching or loading before you approach 

   

For more information, please review these CDC guidelines. We want to celebrate in true Bay 

Lake fashion but your safety is our biggest concern.  Please participate to the level you are 

comfortable and of course, do not attend if you are sick or have any symptoms.  

  

We look forward to seeing you on the water. 

  

BLIA Board of Directors 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html


  

 


